FRIENDS OF NOTRE DAME (FOND)

FOND does very important work supporting extra-curricular activities in school. At the meetings
we plan fundraising events and decide on how the money raised will be spent in school. In the
past proceeds have gone towards subsidising Retreats, equipment for very successful Duke of
Edinburgh Expeditions, a new drum kit and guitar, tools for the allotment, supporting talented
pupils with sports and a variety of other smaller activities.

Throughout the year FOND members organise the very successful and well attended Spring Ball,
the Summer Festival, Y7-Y9 Disco and various other social events.

Below is a slip for you to complete and return if you would like to be added to the FOND mailing
list which will enable you to receive regular updates on the events organised by FOND. Please
complete and return to Mrs P Parker-Giblin or email pparkergiblin@notredame-high.co.uk. We
will also use the mailing list to invite you to join staff/parent FOND meetings, though there is no
obligation to attend these.

We do hope you will take this opportunity to support the work of FOND. On the school website
there is a link where you can find out more information and view photographs of the various events
held throughout the year.

Friends Of Notre Dame (FOND)

If you would like to be added to our mailing list please complete the details below or
email pparkergiblin@notredame-high.co.uk.
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Privacy Notice:
Personal information supplied to us on this form is used to communicate with you concerning your FOND
membership.

We will not use this personal data for any other reason. We will not share this personal information with
any other organisation.

The school Privacy Policy can be accessed on the school website or by emailing data@notredame-
high.co.uk
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